
Village of Richfield

Cemetery Rules Subcommittee

Minutes from May 25. 2023

Call to Order

Roll Call: Harold Scobie, Bill Taylor, Pat Healey

Approval of Minutes: May 11, 2023 not ready yet

Unfinished Business:

We reviewed pages 1 through 16 of Woodvale Cemetery to choose the parts that we believe would be worthwhile to 

add to our Cemetery Rules.  

We also were able to look at and understand a map of Fairview showing both the fullsize graves and the half graves for 

cremations including some already used and others that are set aside for creamains.  There was a brief discussion on 

how this availability might impact the three proposed columbarium.

Pat Healey shared information on her meeting with Laura Toth and Mayor Wheeler regarding the list of errors on the 

Village website.  Some of those errors but not all involve the Cemetery information and legislation.

No feedback from Ben Chojnacki yet on updated wording on the Deed as it is currently being used.

New Business:

Do we need a place for grave space purchasers to acknowledge that it is in a raised versus flush headstone area?

Also, to nag Ben to update what the “Deed” states.

Next meeting June 12, 2023

Adjourned




